From: Annie Davidson (anniezep@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Friday, February 15, 2019 5:14:18 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Annie Davidson 432 Darrow Ave Evanston, IL 60202 anniezep@yahoo.com (847) 524-8242

From: Carolyn Holmes (clholmes7654@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Friday, February 15, 2019 6:27:18 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Carolyn Holmes 7654 W Peterson Ave Chicago, IL 60631 clholmes7654@gmail.com (773) 631-8925

From: Merril Prager (merrilp@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Friday, February 15, 2019 7:03:37 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Merril Prager 1875 Old Willow Rd Unit 114 Northfield, IL 60093 merrilp@gmail.com (847) 559-1659

From: Matthew Kubiak (m.c.kubiak@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Friday, February 15, 2019 8:22:38 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Matthew Kubiak 43 Whites Pl Bloomington, IL 61701 m.c.kubiak@gmail.com (309) 828-0123

From: <u>Jennifer Cunningham (sensei.jc@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Friday, February 15, 2019 9:28:28 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cunningham 504 N Elmwood Dr Aurora, IL 60506 sensei.jc@gmail.com (414) 614-3523

From: Sarah Fiore (jasper4us2004@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Friday, February 15, 2019 10:52:39 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Sarah Fiore 507 S Park St Mount Olive, IL 62069 jasper4us2004@yahoo.com (217) 313-8349

From: Mary Starck (laelasnana41@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 12:37:05 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Mary Starck 110 Fawndale Dr Freeport, IL 61032 laelasnana41@aol.com (847) 208-1462

From: <u>Stephen Todd (stodd7120@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 7:01:37 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Stephen Todd 316 Keeney St Evanston, IL 60202 stodd7120@yahoo.com (847) 491-6233

From: Alexandra Sipiora (lexathegreek@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 7:04:18 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Alexandra Sipiora 40 E Chicago Ave # 202 Chicago, IL 60611 lexathegreek@yahoo.com (773) 272-6947

From: Michael Rynes (discubs697@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 8:07:02 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Michael Rynes 570 Harlowe Ln Naperville, IL 60565 discubs697@hotmail.com (630) 596-3409

From: <u>Dan Dugan (daniel\_dugan@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 9:04:17 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Dan Dugan 1304 Pulaski St Lincoln, IL 62656 daniel\_dugan@hotmail.com (217) 638-3788

From: <u>Juli Reum (jareum@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 6:40:57 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Juli Reum 1411 S Sterling St Streator, IL 61364 jareum@yahoo.com (815) 822-2540

From: J Alessi (jnba@live.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Saturday, February 16, 2019 10:25:13 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

J Alessi 1060 W Addison St Chicago, IL 60613 jnba@live.com (202) 224-3121

From: <u>Debra Gleason (misshuganah@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Sunday, February 17, 2019 8:39:51 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Debra Gleason 5700 W Grace St Chicago, IL 60634 misshuganah@gmail.com (773) 777-7618

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.

Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.

From: Bill Goldberg (b.goldberg@earthlink.net) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Sunday, February 17, 2019 10:00:12 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Bill Goldberg 9221 Lowell Ave Skokie, IL 60076 b.goldberg@earthlink.net (847) 260-7004

From: Eric Muceus (eemuc@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Sunday, February 17, 2019 4:30:11 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Eric Muceus 15 Salem Ln Evanston, IL 60203 eemuc@aol.com (847) 674-7183

From: Amy Elston (taipan03@live.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Monday, February 18, 2019 6:57:12 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Amy Elston 504 S McKinley Dr Belleville, IL 62220 taipan03@live.com (618) 799-8338

From: <u>Michael Page (abe.froman69@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message</u>

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Monday, February 18, 2019 9:03:31 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Michael Page 1042 Maple Ave Lisle, IL 60532 abe.froman69@yahoo.com (847) 204-6227

From: Christine Favilla (christine.favilla@sierraclub.org) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Brown, Don

**Subject:** [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

**Date:** Tuesday, February 19, 2019 2:33:46 PM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to state air protections are unnecessary and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Christine Favilla 826 Logan St Alton, IL 62002 christine.favilla@sierraclub.org (618) 401-7870